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I strongly urge a NO vote on HB4141.  This would cripple agriculture in Oregon and 

would be the end of many small farms that can’t afford to replace their machinery that 

runs on diesel.  There has been no thought as to the impact this would have on 

Oregon’s largest export industry and the lives of those that would be affected. We, 

the farmers, are constantly bombarded with ridiculous bills such as this one and it 

needs to stop. This a bad bill and should be a resounding no vote. 


